
 
  

ESSENTIAL REFERENCE PAPER ‘A’ 
 

IMPLICATIONS/CONSULTATIONS 
 

Contribution to 
the Council’s 
Corporate 
Priorities/ 
Objectives 
(delete as 
appropriate): 

People – Fair and accessible services for those that 
use them and opportunities for everyone to 
contribute 

This priority focuses on delivering strong services and 
seeking to enhance the quality of life, health and 
wellbeing, particularly for those who are vulnerable. 

Place – Safe and Clean  

This priority focuses on sustainability, the built 
environment and ensuring our towns and villages are 
safe and clean. 

Prosperity – Improving the economic and social 
opportunities available to our communities  

This priority focuses on safeguarding and enhancing our 
unique mix of rural and urban communities, promoting 
sustainable, economic opportunities and delivering cost 
effective services. 

Consultation: There are no specific consultation implications, although 
all Service Heads should have consulted staff in the 
development of their service plans. 

Legal: There are no legal implications.  

Financial: Executive will receive the report on 3 March 2015. Any 
changes that may arise to financial implications linked to 
key service activity will be updated by Strategic Finance 
after the meeting. 

Human 
Resource: 

There are no direct human resources implications in this 
report, where these arise in relation to specific service 
plan actions these will be discussed at DMTs. 

Risk 
Management: 

Individual actions have been risk assessed and will be 
reviewed and reported separately by the Risk 
Management Group.  

The risk in not implementing the integrated service 
planning and financial management framework could 
result in the council’s corporate priorities not being 
delivered. 



 
  

Health and 
wellbeing – 
issues and 
impacts: 

A number of the council’s service plan actions do 
support/contribute to the health and wellbeing agenda. 

 
 


